
 
 
 
 
 
 

Senate Bill 496, signed into law on July 7, 2022, and effective August 1, 2022 (see below the 
relevant section of the legislation), specifically prohibits the requesting of a replacement cost 

estimator (RCE) from an insurance company or their designated agent. 
 

Violations of this law are subject to investigation and sanction 
by the NC Department of Insurance. 

 
Questions can be directed to Joe Stewart, IIANC Vice President of Governmental Affairs 

jstewart@iianc.com or (919) 614-0520 
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